1 JUL 2015

07986 865466



CLU VISE OWLS CARE

NEWSLETTER—JULY15

Registration 2015/2016

Wise Owls would like to wish you all a safe and happy holiday.

Thank you to all parents, carers and children who have used our club over the last year and we look forward to seeing you all in the new term.

Please could all parents and carers ensure they return a fully completed registration form before booking their child(ren) into Wise Owls in the new term. Registration forms are available in the club reception.

Thank you

Holiday Programme

The holiday programme is now available in our reception area at Wise Owls. There are some new and exciting visits available this year and some successful activities from last year. Please take your time to read the programme and any questions or worries you have about visits, please do not hesitate to ask.



Polite Reminders

All parents are asked to please remain in the reception area when collecting their child(ren) from the club. A staff member will bring your child(ren) to you.

Mobile phone use in the club by parents and carer's is not permitted. This is an Ofsted requirement and must be adhered to.

Thank you for your patience in Thank you! these matters.

1 JUL 2015

07986 865466



CLUE VISE OWLS CARE

NEWSLETTER—JULY 15

Under The Sea

Well done to all our children for all the wonderful craft pieces they have created this month, we have received some lovely comments. The board looks fabulous and we are so very proud of you all!



New Equipment

A new controller has been purchased for the X box.

The children have also asked for a new game for the X box so I have implemented a star challenge to earn a new game. This will help the children to understand the value of nice things and encourage them to take care of equipment.

New footballs, skipping ropes and space hoppers have also been purchased.

Staff



We would like to take this opportunity to welcome Stacey to our team and we hope she enjoys her time with us. Stacey is a level 2 and is experienced in her field.

She has already completed her safeguarding level 1, food hygiene and has a current Disclosure and Barring Service for our setting. In the near future Stacey will be completing a paediatric first aid course when a date for the course becomes available.

Stacey has been spending her first few weeks settling into our routines and getting to know the children.

Those parents' who have not been introduced to Stacey, please do not hesitate to ask.